Dike, Darlene

From: Harriet Tupper N
Sent: 17 December 2014 12:44

To: Planning

Subject: Ref 2014/7333/T

Dear Sirs

| write regarding the proposed work to trees in the rear garden of 20 Dombey Street.

| live at 6 Orde Hall Street, Flat D, and my sons own Flat C at the same address. This property constitutes
the end wall of the garden of 20 Dombey Street.

| entirely support the proposed work but wish to add further work.

There is a creeper that goes up the wall of 6 Orde Hall Street, and the back wall of 4 Orde Hall st.,
growing from this garden. Both creepers have been causing damage to the properties for many years.
The creeper has in the past grown all over the roofs and this has caused considerable problems for
tenants and for Camden as they have had to pursue the owners of 20 Dombey St to get the creeper cut
back. It has also grown over the outlets for the central heating at No.4 which is positively dangerous.

Therefore this is an opportunity once and for all to destroy the creeper completely. Please therefore
extend the work to include this.

Thank you.

Mrs H Tupper



